Mech 28t 2016

Dear Governorn Haley,

We ane 4th guade students at Yeshivat Noam in Pavamus, New Jersey. We kasve a state fair on June 8,
2016. We got your stete and. we would liks it of you can help us. We would appreciate if you could send us
games, pictues, and anything for Kids. We thank you iv advance for Relping us, even if you can't get to us.

Sincenely,
Jack Tei
Mayer Lever

Ship To:

Yeshivat Noam

C/O Mus. Dolny

70 West Centuny Road
Paranus, New Jevsey 07652



